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To: Emma Watts <emma.watts@theenergycharter.com.au>
Cc: "tony.westmore@aZ2ep.org.au” <tony.westmore@aZ2ep.org.au>

Hi Emma

Thanks for the invitation to provide input. | hope this email is sufficiently formal to be considered.

A2EP is a business-led not for profit organisation which is committed to doubling energy productivity by 2030. So our
recommendations for the charter focus on actions which would improve energy affordability, reliability and
sustainability for customers.

We would like to add the following recommendations for consideration:

* Provide services to all customers to improve energy efficiency/productivity and unnecessary consumption, and
actively promote demand management to reduce average prices

« Develop, offer and promote more cost reflective energy and network pricing and other incentives to encourage
customer demand response.

¢ Invest in (joint energy industry) establishing an energy productivity centre in each state to demonstrate and
promote international best practice energy using technologies and practices. [Note that | was involved in
designing the ‘Electricity Technology Centre’ at Silverwater in the 1990’s, which operated successfully for a
decade providing technology demonstration and training for businesses and consumers].

We would be happy to discuss these recommendations with you.
Regards,

Jonathan Jutsen

Chair, Australian Alliance for Energy Productivity
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